
 

Pat Sharp Obituary  
 
I have just received the shock news that Pat Sharp of Beccles, Suffolk died 

suddenly on 6th November. She, with husband Dave, had been members since 

we formed our Society and she will be greatly missed by all the dancers in their 

area where they ran dances plus their popular old-time dance weekends on 

the East Coast. Our condolences are sent to Dave at this very sad time. 

President Fred. 

 

 

 

It is with great sadness that  

I have to tell you of the sudden death in Suffolk of Pat Sharp on  

November 6th. For many year’s both Pat & David have kept all forms of  

dancing alive in East Anglia with classes, clubs and memorable weekend  

social dances, both at the Royal & Cliftonville Hotels in Cromer. In the  

last few years they have returned to their first love in life of  

dancing, doing and teaching Old Time and have kept it alive and vibrant  

with clubs, classes and hotel weekends in Norfolk. 

Pat’s second love was spent in gardening and she spent many hours in  

helping Dave getting their garden into the joy it is. 

Our thoughts go out to Dave and his family at this distressing time.  

Brian Faulkner, Gt. Yarmouth. 


